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From: Govan, Tekia
Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 3:53 PM
To: VictoriaESP Resource
Subject: FW: Participants in NRC Clarifying Call

MEMORANDUM TO:           File (Docket Nos. 52-042, Victoria County Station Early Site Permit Application  
  
FROM:                                   Tekia Govan, Project Manager 
                                                BWR Projects Branch  
                                                Division of New Reactor Licensing  
                                                Office of New Reactors  
  
SUBJECT:                             Summary of Teleconference with Applicant Held on April 6, 2011 
 
  
On April 6, 2011, NRC staff (T. Govan, Z. Gran, and S. Williams) participated in a telephone conference call 
with Victoria County Station (VCS) representatives (as stated in the below email) regarding the staff's review of 
the VCS Early Site Permit Application.  The purpose of the call was to clarify draft request for additional 
information (RAIs).  The result of this call resulted in RAIs being issued under letter number 7. 
 
 
Tekia V. Govan, Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of New Reactors 
MS T-6-D48 
Washington DC 20555-0001 
301-415-6197 
Tekia.Govan@nrc.gov 
 

From: david.distel@exeloncorp.com [mailto:david.distel@exeloncorp.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 10:11 AM 
To: Govan, Tekia 
Subject: FW: Participants in NRC Clarifying Call 
 
Tekia – Bechtel individuals participating in the 11.02 RAI clarification call are listed below. 
 
Dave Distel 
 

Alice Carson 

Ken Jha 

Dan Patton 

Jan Renfro 

************************************************** This e-mail and any of its attachments may 
contain Exelon Corporation proprietary information, which is privileged, confidential, or subject to copyright 
belonging to the Exelon Corporation family of Companies. This e-mail is intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or action taken in relation to the contents of and 
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attachments to this e-mail is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in error, 
please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copy of this e-mail and any 
printout. Thank You. ************************************************** 
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